
 
From: Richard, Mark <Mark.Richard64@T-Mobile.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 10:32 AM 
To: Bachman, Melanie <Melanie.Bachman@ct.gov> 
Cc: Paul, Brian <Brian.Paul14@T-Mobile.com> 
Subject: CT11796G - EM-T-MOBILE-034-210820 - Incorrect Mounts - T-Mobile Anchor install 
 
EXTERNAL EMAIL: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click any links or open any 
attachments unless you trust the sender and know the content is safe. 

Hi Melanie, thanks for speaking with me yesterday about this site.   
 
The TMO GC incorrectly installed a platform at this site in lieu of the standoff mount modifications that 
were approved by the CSC in the attached application. This was done in error and does not align with 
the court order low profile design requirements.  
 
We have directed the GC to correct the install and to bring T-Mobile back into compliance.  They are in 
the process of ordering the correct steel mounts but due to supply chain delays, ETA for parts is not yet 
clear. We expect this mount to be fully swapped over and corrected no later than 6/1/22. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to ask. 
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